
Mr. Fred Shepherd 
City .Architect 
Building Department 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Fred: 

(\ 

April 18, 1969 

Confirming our conver ation, this is to r gue t that you prepare 
plans and specification and secure bid on the proposed Model 
Citic building complex a quickly as possible. 

Sincerely your , 

R. Earl Land r 
Admini trative Assistant 

REL:lp 

CC: Mr. Johnny John on 




